
I support HB1475 because I’ve been a child of a single mother who struggled to put food on the 
table. I personally know countless families with children who struggle to make ends meet every 
day. North Dakotans overwhelmingly support free school lunches, that is a fact. Keep in mind, 
we are your constituents. A child who goes hungry is not in the right frame of mind to learn and 
be present in their school day. I can see no reason for this bill to not be passed. You all claim to 
care about children, now is your time to truly prove it. 


